City of Detroit

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Janice M. Winfrey
City Clark

Vivian A. Hudson Deputy City Clerk

DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION

Thursday, May 04, 2017

To: The Department or Commission Listed Below

From: Janice M. Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk

The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation to the City Council.

In accordance with that body's directive, kindly return the same with your report in duplicate within four (4) weeks.

DPW - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Larry Taylor, request to vacate an "L-shaped" alleyway in the area of Charlevoix Street and Concord.

The Honorable Cit y Council
Attn: Office of the City Clerk
200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Re: Petition to Vacant Alley

Dear Administrator:

With this letter we are formally petitioning for the city to vacant a short L-shaped alleyway that has not been used for over thirty years and is completely surrounded by property owned by the Taylor family. Below is a diagram of the alleyway and lots.

	Concord Street	Lot # 15011696 2547 Concord w/House Lot # 15011695 Vacant Lot	ord w/House 5011695			
		Lot # 15011694 Vacant Lot Lot # 15011693	L-Shaped Alleway	Lot # 15000250-1 Vacant Lot	Main Alley	
		2565 Concord w/House Lot # 15011692 Vacant Lot				Tomorous Association plants plants
		Lot # 15011691 Vacant Lot				
		Char	levo	ix Street		
			ini			

We own lot numbers 15011691, 15011692, 15011693, 15011694, 15011695 and 15000250-1 and want to consolidate all the lots as one property. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate contact me by telephone (323) 620-1741 or by email at <a href="https://linear.org/li

Singerely,

Mr. Larry Taylor

4041 South Harvard Blvd Los Angeles, California 90062 (323) 620-1741

February 8, 2017

The Honorable City Council Attn: Office of the City Clerk 200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Detroit, Michigan 48226

Re: Petition to Vacant Alley

Dear Administrator:

On June 10, 2016 I submitted a letter that petitions to vacant an alley (see attached letter) per your instructions when I visited Room 642 in the Coleman Young Municipal Center. I was told that there would be a city council meeting to rule on my petition in January 2017. Please let me know the status of that petition. I have been unable to contact your office by telephone. It would be helpful if I had a direct telephone number to your office.

Please contact me with an update at (323) 620-1741. Thank you.

Singerely,

の世代の東の日本での名

2017-05-04

1580

1580 Petition of Larry Taylor, request to vacate an "L-shaped" alleyway in the area of Charlevoix Street and Concord.

REFERRED TO THE FOLLOWING DEPARTMENT(S)

DPW - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT